Announcement of King Mongkut's University of Technology Thonburi
Measure and Surveillance of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) Outbreak
No. 8
Assistance for employees of university’s contractors

The Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) outbreak has been continued since January 2020.
To ensure orderliness and effective operation as well as safety during the crisis, the university
has therefore announced the followings by virtue of Section 24 and Section 27 of King
Mongkut's University of Technology Thonburi Act, B.E. 2541.

1. The services of security officers and cleaning service providers are to be continued
as usual. They are requested to comply with the measures and surveillance of outbreak of the
Coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) of the University. Contractors of the university can
arrange a schedule to allow their employees to take turns to work any day in the week (to cover
seven days) to prevent them from gathering in groups and to practice social distancing.

2. In case the workers are under a 14-day self-quarantine as requested by the university,
they shall be entitled to receive a full wage from the company.

3. The companies must stress and ensure that their employees avoid visiting risky areas
or crowded areas where there are large crowds of people. If non-compliance is reported, the
university will request a replacement worker and will ignore No.2.

4. In the event of No. 2, the university will continue the operation with the remaining
manpower. Except when more workers are needed, the university shall discuss with the
contractors about increasing the number of workers. Additional costs will then be compensated
by the university.

Effective immediately.

Announced on March 27, 2020
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